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Re: Planning Application 24/00363/LDC - more information is needed

mark leedale <
Tue 20/02/2024 16:13

To:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

3 attachments (3 MB)

0220 MLP03A 2024.pdf; 0220 MLP04A 2024.pdf; 02020 MLP05A 2024.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open aƩ achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'
Dear ValidaƟon Team,

In response to your leƩ er of today's date.

1. If you wish to change the descripƟon of development I am content for you to conƟnue on this
basis.

2. I aƩ ach MLP/03A, 04A and 05A and apologise for my error.
3. I aƩ ach MLP/03A, 04A and 05A and apologise for my error
4. I aƩ ach MLP/03A, 04A and 05A and apologise for my error

Regards,
Mark Leedale

From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 February 2024 14:37
To:
Subject: Planning ApplicaƟon 24/00363/LDC - more informaƟon is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application
further, we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.


